
 

EAGLE NEWS 

 September 8, 2023 

A WELCOME MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear West Deptford High School Families-  
 
What an exciting Back to School Week it's been here at WDHS!  We are all 
looking forward to an exciting school year. Throughout this first week, we have shared important 
information regarding procedures and expectations with the student body. I appreciate your 
understanding as we navigated Tuesday's power outage; your continued support is appreciated!  
 
Student Handbook 
The WDHS Student Handbook is available to view on the WDHS website. Please review it so you and your 
student are familiar with the expectations.  Some key points to check are the Conduct/Discipline Code 
(pgs. 12-12) and the Student Dress Code (pgs. 25-26). 
 
Signing Students Out Early 
If you are signing your student out of School early and you know in advance, please use this Google form 
to submit a note. Once this form is completed, we will issue your student a pass to report to the 
attendance office at the designated time to sign out. You (or the person you designate to pick up your 
student) must buzz in at the main entrance and will have to show your ID before we dismiss your 
student.  
 
If you need to pick your student up and do not know in advance, please call to notify the attendance 
office, and when you arrive, buzz in at the main entrance. You must show your ID, and then we will call 
your student down to sign out for early dismissal.  
 
Please note that students cannot be signed out after 1:30 p.m. to avoid congestion as we prepare for daily 
dismissal. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with Mrs. Daniels. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out. We hope the 23-24 school year is 
memorable for all our students!  
 
Have a great weekend!  
 
Mrs. Michelle Spaventa 
Principal  

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hxWojcgJ7PuVUWRM6


SCHOOL PICTURES 
 
 

Pictures of all students will be taken on Monday, September 11, 2023. You 
can pre-order on mylifetouch.com with your Student ID Number or Picture 
Day ID: EVT3JF3VM.   
 
A picture packet was given out this week in homeroom, so be sure to ask your child about it.  
 
ALL STUDENTS MUST HAVE THEIR PICTURE TAKEN FOR AN ID CARD FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR.  

 
This will be the only opportunity to get an ID card for the 23-24 school year. 
  

  SENIOR SUNRISE  

 



YEARBOOK ORDERS – ON SALE NOW 

Purchase your Yearbook NOW and lock in a great rate PLUS free icons  

Go to: https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/students-and-parents/about-yearbooks 
 

 YEARBOOK PRICES: 
Offer Price Start - End Dates 

Back to School (free icons) $85 8/31/2023 – 10/27/2023 

Campaign 1 $90 10/28/2023 – 11/17/2023 

Campaign 2 $90 11/18/2023 – 12/15/2023  

Last Chance to buy Personalization 

online 
$95 12/16/2023 – 1/26/2024 

Limited Supply $100 1/27/2024 – 6/1/2024 

 

Personalization: $10 

Icons: $5 

Signature Package: $18 

Clear protective cover, Autograph Section, Photo Pockets: $5 

  

SENIOR VANITY ADS - END DATE - 1/08 /24 

Prices: 
FULL PAGE: $275 

HALF PAGE: $150 

QUARTER PAGE: $80 

EIGHTH PAGE: $45 

  

WDHS PTO 

The WDHS Parent Organization will meet six times during the 2023-24 
school year in the high school Media Center. All parents are welcome 
to attend and participate in the organization's various activities. 
 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR FIRST MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 
12TH AT 6:30 p.m. 
 
Services this group provides to our students include scholarships and 
Project Graduation activities. Your involvement and support are greatly 
needed to continue providing our students with various activities. We 
hope to see you at our first meeting. 
 
You can read the PTO NEWSLETTER AND SIGN UP TO BECOME A MEMBER HERE. 

 

https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/students-and-parents/about-yearbooks
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NqpMD-lFeje4lOMibmHom-PKOWaxCMFs/view?usp=sharing


WORLD LANGUAGE HONOR SOCIETY AND CLUB NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEY CLUB 

WDHS Key Club is selling fun t-shirts to kick off the 2023-2024 service year by promoting 

KINDNESS. Profits from your purchase will support Key Club community service 

projects. Shirts are $17.50 and can be ordered here:  

 

https://www.imagemarket.com/2023-2024WDHSKeyClubt-shirt 

 

 

FUNDRAISERS 

https://www.imagemarket.com/2023-2024WDHSKeyClubt-shirt


CLASS OF 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COMMUNITY EVENTS 

The Southwest Council is asking for support in spreading the word about the Legalization of Marijuana and 
updated laws. For more details, please see the flyer below. 

 


